

Princeton Police Department Memorandum

To: Princeton City Council

Date: 05-31-2023

Regarding: Contract for Mental Health Support, Princeton Police Department

From: Chief Todd Frederick

The Princeton Police Department has completed a contract with Sunrise Wellness which is based out of Otsego Mn. The contract will provide at least 1 office visit for each officer in the department, on a yearly basis. This program is to provide a wellness check for officers and give them the opportunity to discuss their current abilities to cope with job stressors and to learn additional healthy ways to deal with these and future stressors.

Staff recommends Council approval of the contract between the City of Princeton Police Department and Sunrise Wellness LLC.

Chief Todd Frederick
Princeton Police Department